3 November 2014

Dr. Miriam Jones, President Association of University of New Brunswick Teachers University of New Brunswick Fredericton campus

Dear Dr. Jones:

I am writing in response to your letter of 29 October 2014 in which you add your voice to those wishing to see the deadline for submission of written feedback on the UNB Act extended. As you will have seen, the UNB Act Review Steering Committee considered the feedback from the Senates and others in the University community and has extended the deadline to 16 March 2014.

I recognize and appreciate that the review of the UNB Act is a significant undertaking and am pleased to see members of the University community actively engaging in discussion and debate on the matter. I do hope that, as this process unfolds, all those involved will engage in discussion and debate in a manner that is reasoned, respectful and courteous, whether interacting with their colleagues or with others, such as volunteers serving on our Board.

Yours sincerely,

Kathryn McCain, Chair UNB Board of Governors

Kathya Mclin

cc. Roxanne Fairweather, Chair of the UNB Act Review Steering Committee H.E.A (Eddy) Campbell, President and Vice-Chancellor